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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Sudbury Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public Hearing on  
Monday, September 12, 2016 at 7:30 PM 

 LOWER TOWN HALL MEETING ROOM  
322 Concord Road, Sudbury, MA 

 
On the following applications: 

 
 

1. Public Hearing Case 16-21 – B’nai Brith Housing New England, Inc./Covenant Commonwealth 
Corporation—Post Road Limited Partnership (Owner), Applicants, for a Comprehensive Permit and 
Substantial Modification of the existing Comprehensive Permit pursuant to Massachusetts General 
Laws, Chapter 40B and 760 CMR 56.04 & 56.05, to allow construction at 187 Post Road of a 
second 56-unit senior age-restricted housing building. This application constitutes Phase II of the 
project originally approved in 2011, and includes the subdivision of the 6 acre parcel into two 3 acre 
parcels to accommodate the new structure. The project is known as Coolidge at Sudbury, Phase 
Two, and is identified as Assessor’s map and parcel K10-0012. 

 
 

   
 
The applications are on file in the Town Clerk’s Office and the Planning and Community Development 
Office.  
 
Petitioner must be present or send authorized representative. 
 
 
 

BOARD OF APPEALS 
By: Nicholas B. Palmer, Clerk  

To be advertised in the Metro West Daily News and in the Sudbury Town Crier on August 25, 

2016 and in the Sudbury Town Crier on September 1, 2016. 
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